
Hi there, 
 
My name is Adam Cardoza and I live in Salem, Oregon. I wanted to ask that Legislative Concept 
52 be passed into law this Special Session so that Oregonians experiencing disability can access 
healthcare, use support from people they trust while they are hospitalized and have support 
when making end of life decisions. Too often those who communicate differently or slower are 
drowned by convenience, frustration or even simple miscommunications. They should have the 
ability to utilized their resources that are often individuals they trust (Family, DSP, PSW, friend) 
that understand how they communicate.  
 
I appreciate any consideration, 
 
Adam Cardoza 
Relations Director  
C: 503-979-7690 
O: 503-437-4917 
Adam@kidsnw.org 

 
 

Note: During these unique times, remember it takes all of us working together to get out of this thing ahead! 
Whether you’re a family relying on a DSP for stabilization or a DSP relying on a family to support your livelihood, 
YOU are valued and integral component. Keep up the communication and work to support one another in growth 

and safety. 
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